
April 2nd, 1.925

K. A. Greene, Esq. , 
21 Elgin Street, 
Ottawa,Ont *

My dear Mr. Greene
I have your letter of yesterday 

with reference to a possible visit to Montreal of 
Dr. Bruno Roselli.

It is true that there has been 
some talk of his coming to McGill to speak to our 
Can dian C'lub, but the students have decided that 
it is too near examination time to indulge in any 
public meeting. T7e have therefore wired to Dr. Roselli 
telling him of that decision.

I hope I shall see something 
of you about the middle of the month when I go to 
Ottawa for a couple of days.

Most cordially reciprocating 
your good wishes, I am.

Tours faithfully.


